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BY E-MAIL 

 
March 15, 2010 
 
 
Ms. Susan Frank 
Vice President and Chief Regulatory Officer 
Regulatory Affairs 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, ON  M5G 2P5 
 
 
Dear Ms. Frank: 
 
Re: Inconsistent  Definitions of “Supporting Guarantee” in the Transmission 

System Code and the Utility Work Protection Code 
 
Thank you for your letter dated February 26, 2010 indicating that inconsistent definitions 
of the term “Supporting Guarantee” in the Transmission System Code (“TSC”) and the 
Utility Work Protection Code (“UWPC”) could lead to unsafe situations.  Your letter 
indicated that worker safety could be at risk due to possible misinterpretation of work 
procedures and the responsibilities of parties in regard to guaranteeing equipment 
isolation.  
 
Your letter also requested that the Board review the definition of “Supporting 
Guarantee” in the TSC and consider amending that definition.  The Board will consider 
the matter and advise all affected parties, if needed, of its next steps. 
 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 


